Date: 3 November 2022

Subject: Resignation of Head of Compliance

The National Bank of Oman SAOG (the “Bank”) would like to
announce that Mr. Kantilal Bhati- Head of Compliance has
submitted his resignation due to personal reasons. His last
working day will be on 31 January 2023. The Bank would like
to extend its thanks to Mr. Kantilal Bhati for his service.

The appointment of a new Head of Compliance will be
disclosed in due course.

With regards,

Abdullah Zahran Al Hinai
Chief Executive Officer

National Bank of Oman
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Head Office: P.O.Box 751, Postal Code 112 Ruwi, Muscat, Sultanate of Oman. T: +(968) 247 78 000 F: +(968) 247 78 585 email: info@nbo.co.om



